
 

8th May, 2023 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This has reference to the meeting at Ministry of Commerce and Industry, Vanijya Bhawan, New 
Delhi on 19th April 2023, Chaired by Honourable Minister of Commerce and Industry. 
We take this opportunity to thank you once again for your kind participation and raising the 
matters concerning the services sector. The suggestion and points raised were duly noted and being 
followed up by SEPC on behalf of the sectors represented. 
 
As mentioned by Hon’ble CIM, the meeting was held to reflect on the services exports target and 
formulate short-term, mid-term and long-term strategies. Hon’ble CIM assured that all necessary 
support will be given to services sector for market access, overcoming any regulatory barriers, 
infrastructural support, export development, export promotion activities and global brand 
positioning. 
 
Ministry of Commerce is keen to look at supporting every sector going beyond the traditional 
incentive schemes like SEIS and likewise. For necessary co-ordination and support from related line 
Ministries, Department of Commerce and SEPC would be closely co-ordinating to seek streamlining 
of incentives and development schemes for export promotion and market access. 
 
In this regard, it is kindly requested to provide your detailed inputs on the following lines: 

1. Present status of global market, Indian market and exports from India 
2. Present status of employment-direct and indirect and potential 
3. Potential of exports in short term, mid term and long term period 
4. Existing markets and emerging new markets 
5. Support expected from Ministries and line Ministries 
6. Suggestions on Export Development, Enhancing competitiveness and support required 
7. Expectation from FTAs 
8. Inputs on exhibitions, trade shows, conferences in global markets where respective sectors 

should participate 
9. Any other 

 
Please send your valuable inputs to dg@servicesepc.org by 15th May 2023. 
We will keep you updated on progress. 
  
With best regards 
 

 
Dr. Abhay Sinha 
Director General  
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